
NEWSLETTER WEEK ENDING 24th FEBRUARY 2023 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE : Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Ms Fernandez our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019  or office@hstb.co.uk  

Attendance 
Best attenders last week were 5YP & 3S 97.2%!! 

Whole school attendance for the week was 93.5%. 
Attendance for the year so far is still low at 92.5% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 
will be required. 

Class  % Attendance  

5YP 97.2% 

3S 97.2% 

6J 96.7% 

2B 95.0% 

RM 94.4% 

6W 94.2% 

1A 93.8% 

4I 93.2% 

RC 92.7% 

1D 92.3% 

2G 92.1% 

3C 90.0% 

4B 90.0% 

5SP 90.0% 
Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 
your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 
PLEASE SUPPORT US TO IMPROVE ATTENDANCE. 

Upcoming events! 

Friday 24th February 9.00am –4I Class Assembly  

28th February / 2nd March – YBOH Team in to speak to Y3, Y4, 
Y5 & Y6 about Drugs, Nicotine and Positive choices. 

Wednesday 1st March – Year 3 Trip Cliffe Castle ‘Stone Age’ 

Thursday 2nd March – Paralympian Athlete into school 

Thursday 2nd March – Year 5 Trip to Cliffe Castle ‘Egyptian 
Mummification workshop’ 

Friday 3rd March – World Book Day Event  

 

 

                                      

 

HEATON GALA 2023 

PLANNING MEETING 

On Wednesday the 8th March we will be holding a 

Gala planning meeting in school from 5.30pm 

onwards. If you have any new ideas or want to 

come along and support the planning of the 

event you would be very welcome.                          

This will be the first Heaton Gala since 2019 due 

to COVID restrictions and ability to get the team 

together. It has always been a very well attended 

community event bringing together generations 

of people from your doorstep and from further 

away. Let’s make it a Gala event to remember!!  

The meeting will commence at 5.30pm in school 

so please do try to come along if you are able. If 

you are interested in attending please just let the 

office staff aware so we know how many people 

will be attending. Thankyou 

 
On Friday 3rd March we will be celebrating World 

book day. This year the theme is ‘ Changing lives 

through love of books’ Children are encouraged 

to come along as their favourite character or as 

themselves and bring with them their favourite 

text to read in school. We would like to update 

some books in our library and ask for a donation 

on the day to help! Thankyou 

Paralympian visit   

On Thursday the 2nd of March we are delighted to 

have a visit from a famous UK Paralympian to talk 

to our children about aspirations and achieving 

your goals even in the event of adversity. There 

will be opportunities for the children to work 

alongside them. This is a sponsored event and 

letters were sent home before the holidays with 

guidance on the sponsored events held during his 

visit. Please help us raise as much as possible! 
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